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10.7.2020 

Dear parents & carers, 

School Reports 

Today we are posting out your child’s school report. These reflect your child’s achievements, progress, 

behaviour and attendance up to 23rd March when schools were first closed. If you would like to discuss 

anything in the report, please email the office at admin@newparkacademy.co.uk  

Class lists 

Alongside the report you will find a slip with your child’s class and teacher from September. Every year we 

mix the children up across the school to encourage them to develop new friendships across the year 

groups. Class organisation for next year is as follows: 

Early Years Mrs Brett, Miss Foster, and Miss Edmunds 

Year 1/2 Miss Cornelius, Mrs Umpleby and Mrs Thackwray 

Year 3/4 Miss Barker, Mrs Constable and Miss Gorman 

Year 5/6 Mr Pratt, Miss Watson and Miss Gillott 

Staff changes 

It has been lovely to welcome Mrs Adamson back from maternity leave last month. As our assistant 

headteacher, she plays a vital role supporting children and families across the school. Mrs Williams-Davis 

has also recently joined us from Harrogate High school. She works alongside Mrs Lee in the office and will 

soon become a familiar sight to many of you. 

We are very sad to be saying goodbye to two of our brilliant teaching assistants. Miss Robinson is leaving to 

begin teacher training in September and Miss Ickringill is moving away to pursue a career as a speech and 

language therapist. I am grateful to them both for the time and dedication they have given to children at 

New Park, they will be missed. 

Year 6 leavers 

It has not been the end of year we expected or wanted for our brilliant Year 6s and we are very sad to see 

them go. Mrs Constable and Miss Cornelius have been visiting them at home to record a special leaving 

song to commemorate their time at New Park – watch this space! 

Plans for reopening 

Yesterday evening I presented our plans for September opening to the governing body. These plans and the 

accompanying risk assessment will now be scrutinised by the NSAT trustees. I will share these plans with 

you in full early next week. 

 

Mr Mold 
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